

Thursday, 6th October 2016

The ASN Parents' Forum meets 3 times each school year. The meetings are an opportunity for the parents and carers of children with additional support needs to come along and meet other parents and carers, as well as educational professionals.

Venue:

Hazelwood School Fernielea Road Aberdeen AB15 6GU

7.00pm for tea and coffee 7.15-8.15pm

For further information and to confirm attendance please contact:

Ian Cormack (Education Support Officer)

Email: lnclusionteam@aberdeencity.gov.uk

Tel: (01224) 523580